# COUNTY OF ST. PAUL

5015 - 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB



# **Request for Decision**

Council Meeting: October 8, 2019

## 7.3 11:30 am - Ron Boisvert, CAP Committee

## Request

Ron Boisvert, on behalf of the CAP Committee will discuss their proposal to replace the chiller for the CAP Arena which will require construction of a new building at an estimated cost of \$699,968.

Minor Hockey and the CAP Committee have committed \$105,000 to the project. The CAP Committee will also be applying for a CFEP Grant.

They have requested a \$50,000 contribution from the Town of St. Paul, and they will be requesting a \$50,000 contribution from the County.

The Town of St. Paul has agreed to the \$50,000 contribution.

### **Alternatives**

### Recommendation

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant